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21st July 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have reached the end of another extremely busy academic year and I would like to wish you a safe and happy 
summer with your families. 
  
The children have been reminded of how to stay safe, including water safety and online safety. I enclose further 
advice from the Beverley Head Teachers in order to assist you further over the summer. 
 
Thank you for all of your support and enthusiasm for your children’s learning this year. It was a pleasure to see the 
older children performing so well at both the Key Stage 2 Review Concert and at University Challenge earlier this 
week; and also, to see our Foundation Stage children enjoying their Beach Day yesterday! Many Y6 children left 
with awards today. We are very proud of every child who is heading off to secondary school and wish them lots of 
luck for the future. 
 
Unfortunately, we must inform you that the price of a school lunch must increase by 5p from September, meaning 
that a school meal will now cost £2.60. We have made every effort to keep the cost down, but I am sure that you 
understand that this is becoming increasingly difficult.  
 
We look forward to seeing the children again on Wednesday 6th September. May I remind you that our school 
uniform consists of the following: white polo shirt, dark trousers or skirt, red jumper and black shoes. Thank you 
for always making sure that the pupils are dressed so smartly. 
 
I wish you all a wonderful summer. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr. L.A. Myers 
Head Teacher 
 
 


